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LETTER CIRCULAR 

 

Date:       9th January 2020                                                                              Ref: DDLTS  2/2020 

  

To: All Heads of Schools (State and Non-State) and Sections 

 

From: eTwinning National Support Service 

 

Subject:  eTwinning Online Seminar (Webinar) – The eTwinning School Application 2020-21   

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Maltese eTwinning National Support Service will be organising an online webinar for Maltese 

schools who will be applying for the eTwinning School Label.  These are the schools who are eligible 

and have received an invitation from the eTwinning Central Support Service to apply.  

 

Title of Webinar: Applying for the eTwinning School Label 2020-21 

Date: Thursday 16th January 2020 

Time: 16.00 – 17.00 

 

Description 

How to apply for the eTwinning School Label.   

During the webinar the presenters will be exploring the criteria and questions found in the application. 

They will provide tips and advice on how to go about filling the application – what to submit, where to 

find evidence requested for etc.  Time will be allocated for any specific questions you may have.  Any 

other queries may also be sent to email etwinning@ilearn.edu.mt prior to the webinar. 

 

Please note that the application is to be filled by only one educator from the staff of the school but it is 

highly recommended that the teachers together with SLT discuss it beforehand.   

 

The webinar will be held online, therefore teachers will be able to follow the session from the comfort 

of their own homes. Educators may use a computer, laptop or tablet to connect to the meeting, which 

will be held on the eTwinning platform.  Participation is strictly by registration and interested 

educators are kindly asked to send an email to the eTwinning National Support Service on 

etwinning@ilearn.edu.mt and request to join the meeting by not later than Tuesday 14th 

January 2020.  The eTwinning National Support Service will then contact all the teachers interested 

and send them a participation link. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Mr. Grazio Grixti  
Director 

Directorate for Digital Literacy and Transversal Skills 

 


